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Traditionally Britain has been one of the most 
accommodating countries in the world to refugees 
fleeing persecution but today we seem to have a 
problem with that. Why should that be?

Typical examples from the past are:

The Huguenots in the 17th century.

Thousands of Russian Jews sought sanctuary in 
Britain during the 1880s and European Jews, came 
before and during the 2nd world war 1933-1948

In 1956 21,000 Hungarian refugees fled to Britain.
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In 1972 Ugandan Asians in their thousands settled 
in Britain, after being expelled by the dictator 
Idi Amin.

In 1973 After General Pinochet seized power in 
Chile some 3,000 Chileans were allowed to enter 
the UK.

So what has changed?
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In 1973 we joined what is now the EU. A project 
designed to strip away our way of life, our  
sovereignty and which gave us open borders.

The dilemma Britain faces is because of the open 
borders and free movement of people which is a 
core, founding principle of the EU.

QUOTATION

David Davis MP - It has been over 43 years since 
Britain joined the European Economic Community. 
For all that time there have been calls for  
Europe to reform. For Europe to be more  
democratic, more competitive, more functional. 
And for Britain to lead that reform.

The result? If anything Europe has become less 
democratic, less competitive and more  
dysfunctional. And Britain has become more  
side-lined.

The EU has been in decline for some time now. 
There is no change of course in sight. The risks 
involved in staying are clear for all to see – 
low growth, high unemployment, and waning  
influence. “Those who cannot learn from history 
are doomed to repeat it”. We were taught a lesson 
in 1975. If we were to have a simple In/Out  
referendum and voters were scared into voting 
“In”, that would be the worst case scenario for 
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Britain. It would not reflect voters’ concerns 
about Britain’s relationship with the EU. And it 
would render future British governments  
utterly impotent in European negotiations,  
undermining their ability to block EU initiatives 
which threaten British interests.
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As long as Britain is a member of the EU we will 
never be able to control our own borders.  

Let me repeat that.

As long as Britain is a member of the EU we will 
never be able to control our own borders.
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Something that today is more important than ever, 
as ISIS has claimed to have sent Jihadi fighters 
into Europe as part of the current influx of  
migrants.

Labour, Liberal and Conservatives refusal to  
control immigration has led to the latest  
immigration statistics showing that in the year 
ending March 2015, immigration to the UK from 
the EU alone, was 190,000 net. (Office of National 
Statistics)

This high intake of EU immigrants has been  
ongoing since 2004 when ten countries joined the 
EU. 
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In 2004 the Labour government refused to put in 
place any controls saying they only expected tens 
of thousands to arrive but the real figure has 
been closer to 5 Million. 

QUOTATION

Telegraph 9th March 2016: “Last week ministers 
were accused of hiding the full scale of  
migration after officials suggested that 257,000 
EU nationals came to Britain last year. 

“Over the same period, 630,000 EU citizens reg-
istered for a national insurance number, which 
would entitle them to work or claim benefits in 
Britain. We’d like to go on building with Great 
Britain a good immigration policy especially at 
Calais and that’s what we’re doing together.”
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This is equivalent to 4 cities the size of  
Birmingham or 9 cities the size of Manchester.

We have seen more immigration to these islands 
in the last 50 years, than in the previous 8,000 
years combined.

Because of these huge influxes of EU immigrants 
the employment and social landscape in many parts 
of Britain has changed so dramatically that it 
has become a major political issue.  



Immigration  Page 5

.../6

Literally, parts of our country are  
unrecognisable from just 10 years ago.
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Wages have been supressed and lower skilled jobs 
that traditionally help youth gain work  
experience and employment are now taken by oth-
ers, creating youth unemployment in October 2015 
of 15.4%.

QUOTATION 

John Mills - Labour Donor and business tycoon. 
Getting out of the EU would be a start, he adds, 
saving the UK at least £11bn net a year. 

“Tougher border controls would help with jobs and 
wages too. At least two-thirds of all new jobs 
have gone to migrant workers.”  “There are many 
Labour MPs who do want out but daren’t say so.”

Graham Stringer Labour MP For a third of a  
century the leaders and members of the Labour 
movement understood there was a fundamental  
contradiction between support for the EU and the 
protection of British workers and our  
democracy. Free movement of workers both skilled 
and unskilled are providing unprecedented levels 
of competition for jobs in the UK. 

“The trade unions can do little to protect  
workers job security. On a wider democratic front 
some of Labour’s most cherished and popular  



policies are unlikely to survive scrutiny by  
European Court of Justice. 

“We can forget ambitious plans to renationalise 
the railways and Royal Mail or place a cap on  
energy prices. The institutions of the EU have 
ensured the interest of multinational companies 
take precedent over national laws and workers’ 
rights. 

“The Transatlantic Trade and Investment  
Partnership will effectively give multinationals 
powers over national governments and parliaments. 

“The EU cannot be reformed. Most of the  
objectionable policies are locked in the  
treaties, and there is no chance of persuading 
the other 27 EU members to vote for change. 

“Fifty five times this country has tried to block 
Commission proposals – and fifty five times we have 
failed. We have diminishing influence as the EU 
increases in size. 

“Now, the EU is just transposing rules on trade, 
agriculture, finance and automobile manufacture 
from world bodies. The UK would be much better off 
representing itself as an independent country at 
these global regulatory bodies.
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No wonder people like Lord Rose, who heads the 
campaign to keep us in the EU, is such a big fan 
of it. After all, the EU has given him and other 
big companies a never ending supply of cheap  
labour.  

The government’s response, to keep the people 
quiet is to promise to reduce the number of  
people from outside the EU entering the UK.

However the government has failed to put any  
effective controls on who comes in, and who leaves 
the UK, from non EU countries as well.

This has led to much discontent with the  
situation and a total migration figure of nearly 
700,000  in one year!
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It also means that whereas in the past, Britain 
could accommodate the needs of quite large  
influxes of refugees, to do so now would be to 
bring our crowded and creaking public services 
under unbearable pressure.

We used to carry out census surveys in order to 
plan our requirements for schools, hospitals and 
housing but the government has given up on them 
because open borders mean we can never know how 
many people will come to live in the UK.
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We do not have an immigration system to speak of, 
as there is no planning, no checks and no way to 
stop murderers or rapists from coming to live 
here.

What we must do, as a matter of urgency, is  
retake control of our borders, manage who comes 
here in the first place, and decide for ourselves 
who can come to live and work here.  We need an 
Australian style point’s based system to replace 
the gross incompetence that is EU open door  
immigration.

If the British people felt they had a say in who 
and how many people could come to live in the UK 
their natural compassion for refugees would not 
be compromised.

As long as we are told by an unelected  
bureaucracy who can and cannot live here this 
problem will deepen and our countries character 
will continue to change.

Recently the European Parliament voted on a  
Directive forcing member states to take a quota 
of migrants set by the commission or face a fine 
of 0.002% of GDP. This doesn’t sound like a huge 
amount but for Britain it would amount to £3.2 
Billion. 

We should be able to make these decisions for 
ourselves but this will never be possible while a 
foreign power dictates what we must do.

ENDS
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